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Mark Brinton 
Manager, Regulatory Operations 
Mark.Brinton@CenturyLink.com 
1801 California St 10th Floor 
Denver, CO 80202 
Voice: (303) 992-5832 
 
 
July 18, 2014 
 
Advice No. 3708T 
 
 
Steven King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W. 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Qwest Corporation d/b/a CenturyLink QC is filing the sheets listed on Attachment A.  
 
This filing will eliminate references to the interim universal service rate element, which was 
reduced to zero in 2012 in compliance with the FCC’s ICC/USF Transformation Order.  In 
addition, some minor textual and definition changes are being made. 
 
CenturyLink QC respectfully requests that these changes become effective on August 18, 2014.  
If you have questions concerning this filing, please contact Mark Brinton – Regulatory 
Operations on (303) 992-5832. 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Brinton 
 
Attachments 
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Attachment A 
Advice No. 3708T 

 
 

ACCESS SERVICE 
WN U-48 

 
SECTION SHEET REVISION 

 
1 35 1st 
2 34 1st 
2 48 1st 
2 65 1st 
2 78 1st 
2 79 1st 
2 89 1st 
5 3 1st 
5 17 1st 
6 16 1st 
6 18 1st 
6 33 1st 
6 107 1st 
6 108 1st 
6 131 1st 
6 146 2nd 
11 2 1st 
13 11 1st 
13 12 1st 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


